
 

 

Concerns and Celebrations 

Our sister church in the Congo, C.P.K. Kintambo. 

Home: Josephine Lin and Susan Smith 

Recuperating at Home: Steve Atiyah, Dan Eich, Mary Jane Rowe, Sherry Licata, 

Gerry Soderquist, and Barbara Newman 

Hospital: Pat Atiyah (Norfolk General) 

Chemotherapy/Radiation: Roger Anderson 

Hospice: Helen Carroll and Wanda Orr * Italicized names are new or updated. 

Worship Announcements 

Nursery Care will be provided by Jeanne Twine and Lili Piersall. 

Our Liturgist this morning is Jaime Ambrose. 

Happening This Week 
Sunday, January 2 10:30 am Worship 

Epiphany   

 

Monday 5:00 pm Alpha Epsilon 

 

Tuesday 7:30 pm Session Meeting MR 

 

Wednesday 10:00 am Staff Meeting 

 6:30 pm Handbell Rehearsal MR 

 7:30 pm Chancel Choir Rehearsal Choir Rm 

 

Sunday, January 9 9:30 am Sunday School 

Baptism of the Lord 10:30 am Worship 

 5:00 pm Youth Praise Band Practice FH 

 6:00 pm Youth Group FH 

 

FH – Fellowship Hall   MR – Meeting Room   YR – Youth Room 
 

 

Sunday School Schedule 

We will resume Sunday School for all ages on Sunday, January 9 at 9:30 a.m. 



 

 

2022 Flower Calendar 

Our 2022 Flower Calendar is available 

online! Flower dedications cost $45. You 

may sign up by clicking the link in your 

Friday email or you may call the church 

office to reserve your Sunday. You will be 

asked to provide a dedication. Flowers are 

always dedicated "to the Glory of God" 

but specific dedications may follow. Honor 

your loved ones and add beauty to our 

Sunday services! If you have questions, 

please contact the church office 484-5125. 

Thank You! 

The GAPC staff would like to thank you for our very generous congregational gift and all 
the cards and goodies over the Christmas season. We are so blessed to be a part of this 
church family. 
Pastor Beth, Jaime, Marty, Sarah, and Alex 


